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The busy summer work schedule in the tech department continues as we 
are now three weeks from the start of school. New staff In-service begins 
later this week and I will be discussing how to check district email and use 
of district technology. The process of assigning the graduating senior 
chromebooks to the incoming freshman students will take place in the next 
few weeks. The process of rebuilding the high school and jr. high computer 
lab software images with the latest OSX and Microsoft Windows updates 
so they will be ready for school to resume in the fall. I have also prepared 
laptops for our new teachers. 


